
 
 
 

33 LIBERTY STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10045-0001 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICE 
 

 

 

 

T  212.720.5000   E  foi@newyorkfed.org   W  www.newyorkfed.org 
 

July 26, 2024 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
Pam Martens 
P.O. Box 882324 
Port St. Lucie, FL  34988 
pamk741@aol.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Martens,  
 
 This letter is in response to your letter received on April 18, 2024. Your request is set 
forth below in relevant part: 
 

“Please provide copies of invoices that the New York Fed received from JPMorgan 
Chase (or any of its subsidiaries such as Chase Bank or JPMorgan Securities) during the 
2023 calendar year. 
 
We are particularly invested in invoices for custodial and cash management services 
related to MBS securities held in custody by JPMorgan Chase for the Federal Reserve 
Bank of New York.” 
 
Your request has been processed in accordance with the Federal Reserve Bank of New 

York’s Transparency and Accountability Policy (the “Policy”), a copy of which is available at 
https://www.newyorkfed.org/medialibrary/media/aboutthefed/transparency-accountability-
policy.  

 
Based on the information you provided, we located 36 documents consisting of a total of 

158 pages that are responsive to your request. Please note that portions of these documents have 
been redacted because they contain material that is exempt from disclosure under exemptions 4 
and 6 of the Policy.  

 
With this letter, we have completed our response to your request. Information on how to 

file a request for reconsideration may be found in Section 3.6 of the Policy.  
 

 
Freedom of Information Office 
































































































































































































































































































































